
MEMORANDUM 
TO:   Blair Mayor and City Council 

From:  CJ Heaton, Director of Public Works 

Date:  5/13/25 

Re:  No parking signs along Deerfield Blvd 

  With the construction of and opening of Generations Park, and the anticipated 
events that will be happening at the park, the staff is suggesting the addition of ‘NO 
PARKING’ signs along the East and West sides of Deerfield Blvd.  We anticipate that the 
parking lot at the Library and Generations Park will be sufficient for most of the activities.  
We also want to ensure that Deerfield Blvd from Hwy 75, to just north of Deerfield School 
stays open for traffic. 

Staff Recommendation: Approval of the resolution. 

Financial Impact: NA 

 

 

 

 


